
Code of Ethics 
 

 

You are bound by the Code of Ethics as set forth in the Public Officers Law.  Upon initial employment, 

you were required to file a statement that you had received, read, and will conform with the provisions 

of the Code of Ethics. 

 

This required statements informs you that as a public employee you are bound by legal restrictions with 

respect to certain activities and interests of a private nature.  It also constitutes your promise to 

maintain the highest principles of conduct in the discharge of your responsibilities, acknowledging your 

obligation to follow a pattern of behavior in your job which will reflect favorably upon you, the State 

University and the government. 

 

The State Code of Ethics especially requires that as a State employee, you will pursue a course of 

conduct which will not give the impression that you may be influenced or affected in any way in the 

proper performance of your duties or that you are likely to engage in acts that violate your trust.  For 

specific restrictions relative to the Code of Ethics, please refer to the provisions of Sections 73 through 

78 of the Public Officers Law.  Copies may be obtained in the Human Resources Office. 

 


